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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 10:33 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
bill goslett

-- Phone --

-- Company --
wm. 1. goslett associates

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am already paying for 2 quarterly costs when the electricity is shut off at the main. I am retired and cannot afford
to be paying for the increases caused by Hydo lack of efficiency and overpaying employees. Do I have to sell after
40 years and break my childrens heart?? They have grown up on coon lake. As a retired senior citizen, I am
disgusted at that thought of losing the cottage because Hydro wants more money to pay for their lack of internal
discipline.





